
 

COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION 
NOTICE TO APPLICANTS – 2021 ANNUAL ENTRANCE 

EXAMINATIONS 
 
 
The assessment of transcripts for applications made to the Admissions Board in 2021 was 
completed in August 2021.  
 
Please note the following: 

 
1) Only transcripts which were received by July 31, 2021 were considered. 

2) The LLB degree of each applicant was ranked in order of the Class/GPA for purposes of 
determining priority for placement at one of the Council’s law schools. 

3) Applicants will be offered a place (subject to the availability of spaces at the law schools), 
based on the class/GPA of their degree. 

4) Applicants will be contacted by the Law School to which they are zoned by September 
30, 2021. 

5) Only successful applicants will be contacted. 

6) The application fee is non-refundable and non-transferrable.  

7) Applicants who are not awarded a place will be required to re-apply. 

 

  

Admissions Board of the Council of Legal Education 
September 2021 
 
  
 
 


